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During the covid 19 pandemic the Nice View Director Mama Gudrun came up with 
an idea that we make different groups for activities and also to discuss more 
about our creator God. 

MY name is Mama Anna I am the Accountant at Nice View and my group has 
three children and one Care taker so far. 

Our plan is that later we can add more children.  

We gave our group creativity group because we thought needlework (knitting, 
crocheting, sewing etc.) need a lot of creativity. 

We have already started with crocheting we are now making a small bags and 
caps but later we will also learn more about knitting and my group like it, we are 
also happy that we got the starting materials. 

It keeps them busy because they can do it any time when they are free. Then we 
normally meet twice in a week for an hour. 
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